PHYS 4610/4620/4630 PHYSICS HONORS

Spring 2011, Jun Ye Fridays, 3-5 pm, Duane G1B31

Are you CU's next Rhodes, Marshall, or Churchill scholar?

Students interested in applying for prestigious UK scholarships, including the Rhodes, Marshall, Mitchell, and Churchill, are invited to an information meeting Friday, January 21, 3:30 pm, Norlin S-421. These scholarships fund one or two years of graduate study in the UK at Oxford and other universities. Juniors/seniors hoping to enter their UK studies in 2012 must apply to CU by 4/15/11. Freshmen and sophomores should also consider attending to learn how to prepare.

Contact:

Deborah Viles, viles@colorado.edu <mailto:viles@colorado.edu>

Additional Information:

www.colorado.edu/topscholarships http://www.colorado.edu/topscholarships

If you can't attend the meeting, please feel free to make an appointment with Deborah to discuss the application process.

Deborah Viles
Top Scholarship Director
Assessment Coordinator
Office of Undergraduate Education
Norlin S-429
365 UCB Boulder, CO 80309-0365
303-735-6801